
 
 

 
 

NOTICE to MARINERS 
 

NO: 3/2025 
 

LERWICK HARBOUR – VICTORIA PIER MOORING BUOY 
 

 
Mariners are advised that the mooring buoy north of Victoria Pier has been 
removed for maintenance purposes. 
 

Mooring Buoy detail: 
 

60°09.328'N, 1°08.489'W 
Light - Fl (4) Y 12s 

 
Maintenance is expected to take up to one month to complete. 
 
Mariners are advised whilst buoy is out of the water that vessels mooring on 
Victoria Pier east can use the mooring bollards on the quay only. 
 
Mariners navigating into Victoria Pier west & north, Albert Wharf and the Spur Jetty 
are to be aware that the light and buoy are not present. 
 
 
 
24 February 2025 
 

Captain Alexander M. Simpson 
Harbourmaster 


